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Have you logged on recently into the
UPitt Ready system? Ensure you still
have access today.

After the summer break, we have had
many personnel transitions. Double
check that the contact section is
updated and accurate.

Have the plan mangers/editors
changed? If you need to manage
access, please contact Charlyn Loera.

Do not hesitate to reach out with any
questions.

UPitt Ready: https://pitt.kuali.co/ready/ 
Charlyn J. Loera - ​Business Continuity Coordinator

Email: cjl124@pitt.edu



Did you know in UPitt Ready you have
access to a resource hub?



In the Dashboard section, you will see a
grey question mark. Click on the help
button for more materials.

mailto:cjl124@pitt.edu

